“We in Bloomfield Hills Schools are facing a crisis regarding student anxiety and stress.
The research shows that a majority of the stress is caused by social media and an
addiction to their mobile devices. If we as a state at a minimum can do things to put our
new drivers not at risk by eliminating the phone while in the road, the school community
would be grateful and could lead to more steps to cut down the screen time.”

Paul Kolin, President of Bloomfield Hills Board of Education



